
It has been an exciting summer at the
club.   Our new management concept has
been quite successful, and the efforts of
Team-BLYC are extraordinary.  The swim-
ming pool and the pool bar and grill have
been a flurry of activity all summer long.
The grounds and landscaping are beautiful,
adding to the enjoyment of club members.
Sunday sailing has been competitive, and
sailors are looking forward to the Snowball
Regatta in October.

As fall approaches, so ends another fis-
cal year for BLYC.  Only preliminary fig-
ures are available as of this writing, but I
anticipate that the board will be able to
present a very favorable financial report at
the annual meeting of members on
September 19. 

September 19 is also the date for the
porch party and elections; please plan to
attend and cast your vote.   Also plan to
attend candidates night on Friday the 17;
you will have an opportunity to learn more
about each candidate and his/her qualifica-

tions, and enjoy the unique humor of
emcee Jerry Besanceney.

As you know, tremendous progress has
been made on the long awaited seawall
project.  Included as an insert in this issue
of the Log is a brightly colored sheet, on
one side of which is a brief outline of the
project, and on the other side a survey of
the membership.  Member input is impor-
tant and valuable, so please complete and
return the survey promptly.  

There is always something happening at
BLYC.  Car show, boat show, poker run,
golf outing, skeet shooting, sailboat racing,
regattas, theme parties, great entertain-
ment, and even work day ... that’s fun too.
This is a member-participation club, which
helps to keep costs down and make BLYC
the best kept secret in central Ohio.  Come
early, stay late.  See you soon.
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Election Day is
just around the
corner and we are
enthusiastic about
our field of candi-
dates this year.
Candidates Night
will be Friday,
September 17,
2010, from 6 -
9:30 pm.  This will
provide the oppor-
tunity for our membership to meet and talk
with our candidates in a relaxed atmosphere.
Please come and meet the candidates.

All candidates are hoping to have your
support and vote on Election Day, Sunday,

September 19, 2010.  The polls will be open
for voting from 9 am - 1 pm with the Annual
Meeting starting at 2 pm.

Don't forget to come early to enjoy the
picnic items provided by each of the candi-
dates on the porch.  It has been a tradition to
have the candidates provide nourishment to
the voters as they arrive for the voting
process.

Come and enjoy the election gathering
and support your favorite candidates.

Take care,

Bar and Kitchen BLYC ELECTIONS
Please note the following dates and
events and be sure to take part in
the future of your Club!

Sept 17 6:30-9 pm
Meet The Candidates
Night

Sept 19 9 am-1 pm
Porch Breakfast 
and Voting

2 pm
Annual Meeting

Commodore’s 
Reception



Recently, I have
received a number
of requests regard-
ing the classifica-
tions of
Membership in
Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club. Below
is an abbreviated
review. Please con-
tact me if you have
any questions.

Active
Membership

Active members must be at least 18 years
of age and may be of any place of residence.
Active members have full privileges of the
Club, including electoral, rental, and charge
privileges.

An application for Active Membership
must be accompanied by the entire Initiation
Fee and First Year’s Dues.

Children of Active Members becoming
Active Members:

Under the age of 21:
Children of Active Members in good

standing may become Active Members with-
out paying the initiation fee provided that
they do so prior to the age of 21 years (or 23
if an a full-time college student between the
ages of 21 and 23)

Between the ages of 21 and 40:
Children of Active Members in good

standing who do not qualify for the above
option, may become Active Members by
paying 1/2 of the initiation fee provided that

they do so prior to the age of 40 years.

Associate Membership
Associate Membership is available to per-

sons at least 21 years of age, but not yet 35
years of age. Associate members are afford-
ed the option to join the Club by paying the
First Year’s Dues and at least 1/3 of the initi-
ation fee. Each following year, at least 1/3
of the initiation fee must be paid with the
annual dues until the full amount is paid, at
which time they become an Active Member.

Associate Members have all privileges of
Active Membership with the exception of
electoral privileges.

Provisional Membership
Provisional Membership is available to all

persons over 21 years of age. Provisional
members are afforded the option to join the
Club by paying the First Year’s Dues and at
least 1/3 of the initiation fee. Each follow-
ing year, at least 1/3 of the initiation fee
must be paid with the annual dues until the
full amount is paid, at which time they
become an Active Member.

Provisional Members do not have elec-
toral, rental, or charge privileges.

Non-Resident Membership
Non-Resident Membership is available to

persons at least 21 years of age who reside
outside an 75-mile radius from the Buckeye
Lake Yacht Club and not temporarily resid-
ing within that radius for a period of longer
than 8 weeks per year. Non-Resident
Members have a lower dues rate than Active
Membership.

Non-Resident Members have all privi-
leges of Active Membership with the excep-
tion of electoral privileges.

Re-instatement of Membership
Former members of the Buckeye Lake

Yacht Club who have been non-members for
one year or more may resume Active
Membership status by payment of the differ-
ence between the initiation fee originally
paid and the current initiation fee, or by the
payment of all dues and fees that would
have been required during such absence,
whichever is the lesser amount. See Article
I, Section 6 of the By-Laws for specific
information.

AMNESTY PROGRAM EXTENDED
THROUGH 2010!

Membership

September and
the end of our
year.  We got a
lot accomplished
this year.  A new
pool cover and a
new tent out
front, a new
heater for the
pool and new
umbrellas for the
outside tables.
The flowers and
landscaping look great, thanks to Lois,
Donna and Janette, and the ship’s wheel
got sanded and sealed.

I am leaving a note for future House
and Gounds Governors to not let the
ship’s wheel go so long between sealings.
A great deal of water damage was done to
it.  Although I sanded and bleached a lot
of it out, some damage goes too deep.
Many of you do not know that the wheel
was donated by Commodore Dave Cox
and made into a display by Governor
Mike Oliver.  I am having a plaque made
stating this to put on the fence under the
wheel.  So much of our history has been
lost because we didn’t write it down.

By the time this reaches you the car
show and the boat show will be over.
With all of the work that has gone into

them I am certain they will have been a
success.  Soon it will be time for election.
I do not have to run this year but those
that do need your consideration.  We have
a great slate of good people willing to
work for your Club, so please come out
and support them.  Thank you for all of
the help you have given me the last 3
years and hopefully I will have next year.

See you at the Club,

House & Grounds
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Greetings!
Racing continues

and we all wel-
come Bob Snow
back from his
injury.  The number
of participants has
been slowly
increasing as have
those who come to
watch. 

Sailing craft con-
tinue to be pur-
chased and work is active at the Eastport
yard. We hope for an expanded fleet next
season. In that regard, there remain a
number of reasonably priced craft for sale
in our yard at Eastport and elsewhere in
the area.

Race & Regatta



Another year has
passed, but what a
year!! Thanks to all
of you, our mem-
bers, for your
excellent support of
our events. Also
special thanks to
our Staff, "Team
BLYC", for work-
ing so hard at every
one of our events.
There were times
when I simply do not know how they pulled
it off. Now to a review of what's coming up. 

The "Harbor Lights Party" is set for

September 18 and the music for dancing will
be provided by the ever popular Jack Gorham
Band. Bring you sweetie and dance the night
away. Also if you have a boat in the front
basin please string up some Christmas lights.
It will make for great atmosphere. Please be
sure to come to BLYC Board  Candidates
Night on September 17 and the Porch
Breakfast, Election and Annual Meeting on
September 19.

Howard Everitt brings back his Rock and
Roll Jam on September 26.  Howard invites
in his many musician friends and you get to
enjoy the best music anywhere. The party
runs from 4-8 pm. and you will need reserva-
tions for  this great show.

Make sure to mark your calenders for the
Snowball Regatta October 9 featuring Alex
Bevan from Put In Bay; the Octoberfest Oct
23 with traditional  German food and music;
and the Halloween Costume Party October 30
with music by the Kay Carter Band. Bring all
the kids to the Haunted Yacht Club the after-
noon of October 31st. 

See you at the Club,

Entertainment
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In Memoriam

A very brief Log article this month.
Thanks to all the dockers on

Watkins Island for letting us use their
docks for the

Antique and Classic Boat Show.
Your support and cooperation made
my job fairly easy.  Thank you all!

This will be my LAST Log article.
I notified the Commodore last January
that I would complete 2010 and that I
would vacate my position for 201l.  It
has been an honor to serve on the
Board (again) and I would encourage
everyone to consider doing so. 

Docks & Rentals
-

RESERVATION  POLICY
For purposes of clarification, and to avoid misunder-
standing, the club’s reservation policy is outlined
below:

OPEN DINING:  
Reservations are encouraged but not required.
Advance reservations help management to assure
that staffing is at an appropriate level to provide the
best possible service.  If the dining room is busy,
those with reservations will receive seating prefer-
ence over those without.  Members are always wel-
come, reservations or not.

SPECIAL EVENTS:
Reserv-ations are a must.  Our chef prepares a spe-
cial menu and  prepares quantities according to antic-
ipated attendance. You may attend without a reserva-
tion, and our staff will attempt to accommodate you,
seating and food quantity permitting.

You may not reserve a table if you are not coming for
the meal.  If you plan to attend for the entertainment
only, do not make a reservation. Doing so causes
increased waste and expense for the club, and will
result in the price of the meal being charged to your
account.  

We have no cover charge, entertainment costs are
included in your dues, and members are always wel-
come.  However, entertainment only seating is on an
as available basis.  
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A note from Team
BLYC:

First off, we would
like to thank the
membership for your
continued support of
the Club.  Andrea,
Chef Matt, and the
staff have enjoyed
serving you this sum-
mer and look for-
ward to serving you this fall.

For those of you who make reservations, a
BIG THANK YOU from Team BLYC.
Reservations allow US to better serve YOU.
We can do our ordering and staffing more
efficiently with an accurate count, especially
during events.  It is also most helpful for
open dining so that we can have the tables
set up and ready for you upon arrival.  

To ensure quality service, those with
reservations will be seated first.

There have been a few occasions through-
out the season where members call in for a
table of 10 or 20 for a special event and have
not shown up or have shown up late and not
dined.  For future reference, we are happy to
reserve a table if you and your guests are

dining during the
event.  If you are not
planning on dining,
PLEASE do not
make a  reservation.
We would love to
have you come to the
events and enjoy
some libations; how-
ever, we just can’t
promise that a table
will be reserved for
you. 

To help the club
offset the cost of over
ordering, over
preparing food and
over staffing, there
will be a charge for
the cost of the meals
reserved on the mem-
ber’s account for those that don’t show up
after making reservations. 

Please see  reservation policy on Page 3 in
this issue of the Log. 

PLEASE NOTE: The club is hosting a
wedding reception for at least 130 people on
Saturday,  Sept. 4. We also have a class

reunion scheduled for Sept. 11 for at least
120 people. The Dawson Cooper Band will
be playing for the reunion and members are
welcome to come out and enjoy as well.

On Labor Day, the club will be serving
from 11:30 a.m.-5 p.m. with a special menu
from Chef Matt. Check the club web site for
full details.

From The Manager

Team BLYC: It has been our pleasure to serve you this year!

Luau Brings Island Flavor To BLYC

Andrea Foster



Antique Boat Show Draws Attention
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Sept  188
Harbor  Lights    

Party
SSttrriinngg  lliigghhttss  oonn  yyoouurr
bbooaatt,,  eennjjooyy  aa  llaattee
ssuummmmeerr  ddiinnnneerr  oouutt-
ssiiddee  aanndd  ddaannccee  tthhee
nniigghhtt  aawwaayy  ttoo  tthhee
ssoouunnddss  ooff  tthhee  JJaacckk
GGoorrhhaamm  BBaanndd..

PPlleeaassee  ccaallll  nnooww  ffoorr
rreesseerrvvaattiioonnss

Howard Everitt’s
Annual Rock ‘n’ Roll

Jam

Sunday, Sept. 26
4-8 pm

Join Howard and his musical friends from
around the lake as they jam with a toe-tap-

ping mix of rock, blues, jazz, swing and more.
An end of summer tradition!

Reservations required. 
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BLYC ANNUAL MEETING
Sunday, September 19, 2010

2:00 P.M.

AGENDA

Call to Order Commodore Don Harris
Invocation Vice Commodore Rick Henderson
Pledge of Allegiance Rear Commodore Bob Zeiher
Roll Call of Commodores Secy/Treas Keith Dotson
Minutes of the 2010 Semi-Annual Meeting Secy/Treas Keith Dotson
Financial Report Secy/Treas Keith Dotson
Quorum Determination Commodore Frank Foster III

GOVERNORS REPORTS

Bar & Kitchen Vice Commodore Rick Henderson
House and Grounds Rear Commodore Bob Zeiher
Race & Regatta Governor Rick Myers
Entertainment Governor John Sproat
Membership Governor Charles McClenaghan
Junior Sailing Governor Gayle Fisher-Mulvey
Docks & Rentals Governor Don Day
Publications Governor Scott Evans 

COMMITTEE REPORTS
Board of Trustees Commodore Steve Harris
I-LYA Delegate Commodore Gus Schell
Commodores Association Commodore Steve Harris
Blue Gavel Commodore Steve Harris
Sailing Fleets Fleet Captain Stone Parker
Power Fleet Fleet Captain Rick Groff
BLYC Golf Outing Mike Schilling
Commodore Bob Dye Poker Run Tom Baltzell
BLYC Antique & Classic Boat Regatta Commodore John Sproat
BLYC Classic Car Show Rear Commodore Bob Zeiher 
Snowball Regatta John Watson
Seawall Committee Governor Rick Myers                      
Insurance Committee Commodore Al Wing
Good Neighbor Committee Commodore Joe Campbell
Perpetual Fund Commodore Howard Clark

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
From the floor

NEW BUSINESS
From the floor

Presentation of Awards,  Gussie,  Heber Commodore Don Harris

Recess for election of Flag Officers

ADJOURNMENT

Reception honoring 2011 Commodore Rick Henderson



SEPTEMBER
6 Labor Day

9 Board Meeting

17 Meet The Candidates Nite

18 Harbor Lights Dinner

19 Porch Breakfast
Annual Elections
Commodore’s Reception

26 Howard Everitt’s Jam


